

## The Honourable Tina Beaudry-Mellor

Member of the Legislative Assembly · Regina University · Saskatchewan · Canada

June 21, 2017

Class of 2017 Campbell Collegiate 102 Massey Road Regina, SK S4S 4M9

Dear Graduates

I am pleased to join with family and friends in offering congratulations on your graduation from Campbell Collegiate.

Your accomplishment will bring you tremendous pride, and I hope, a strong sense of responsibility to share your knowledge and skills to improve our community and make the world a better place. Your passion and talents are gifts only you can share; never underestimate the difference you can make.

High school graduation is the first step on the road through adulthood. As Ernest Hemingway wrote, "It is good to have an end to journey towards, but it is the journey that matters." I wish you a journey filled with hope, love, success and laughter.

Sincerely,

Tina Beaudry-Mellor, MLA

Legislature Office Room 203 Legislative Building Regina · Saskatchewan · S4S 0B3

Tel: 306.787.7550 Fax: 306.787.3174 Constituency Office 196 Massey Road Regina · Saskatchewan · S4S 4N5

Tel: 306.565.5050

Email: mla@ReginaUniversityMLA.ca